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Fiscal Detail and Notes
To the extent that this legislation expands the current requirements that are already in place regarding SAUs obtaining 
parental consent before administering certain surveys or questionnaires, there may be increased costs to the SAUs.  
The fiscal impact can not be estimated at this time.

Potential current biennium cost increase - local school administrative units (SAUs)

Preliminary Fiscal Impact Statement

132nd MAINE LEGISLATURE

An Act to Require Parental Permission for Certain Surveys and Questionnaires Administered to 
Minors in Schools
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